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School Journey Monday 20t May- Wednesday 22~ May

Dear Parents/Carers,

You should have received the kit list to support your child with packing for school journey. Please remember the
children are only going for 2 days and their luggage should be no larger than cabin sized to ensure they can all fit on
the coach.

Please make sure that your child brings appropriate clothes for the weather and a change of footwear.

It is also essential that they bring a water bottle to take to activities with them. Children should also bring a packed
lunch with them on the Monday as they will be having a picnic prior to settling in to their rooms. You will be able to
order a school packed lunch for your child on this day using this google form by Friday 10+ May:

https://forms.gle/xFWVTX1EfwW9PJA18

As a reminder, children can bring a snack for their room and if you wish you can provide them with some money for
the souvenir shop but no more that £10.

Any medication your child requires should be handed in to a member of staff on the morning of the trip.
It is important that children do not bring electronic devices or mobile phones as the site do check this upon arrival.

You will all be provided with an emergency contact number prior to the trip should you need to contact us for any
reason out of school hours and we will update you via email daily with what the children have been doing and via our
social media with photos.

Children should arrive at normal school time on the day of the trip and we will be leaving school around 10 o’clock.
Children will arrive back to school at the end of the school day and should be collected from the Oak building. If they
are delayed for any reason, we will update you.

If you have any questions regarding anything to do with school journey, please speak to a member of the year 6 team
or contact myself.

Many Thanks
Mel Bowman
Deputy Headteacher
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